
 

One Embarcadero Center, Suite 740   San Francisco, CA 94111   650-373-1200 

www.panoramaenv.com 

 

March 8, 2012 

 

Mr. Brandon Liddell 

Sr. Land Planner 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77 Beale Street 

Post Office Box 7442, B30A 

San Francisco, CA 94120‐7442 

RE: Data Request #5 for the Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Application for a Permit to 

Construct the Santa Cruz 115 Kilovolt Reinforcement Project (A. 12‐01‐012) 

Dear Brandon: 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) requests additional data related to the Santa 

Cruz 115 kV Reinforcement Project (A.12‐01‐012) as identified here.  

Air Quality Modeling 

1. Panorama received the CalEEMod 2011 Output Reports (Attachment C to Data 

Response 4). Please provide a complete set of CalEEMod input values used to 

generate the Output Reports.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tania Treis, Principal 

Panorama Environmental, Inc. 

cc. Matthew Fogelson, PG&E 

Lisa Orsaba, CPUC 

 


